
 

 

UNC TLT Collaborative 
Spring 2001 Campus Funding Allocations 

 
 
1. Campus: UNC Pembroke 
 
2. Campus office that is to receive the funding allocation:  University Computing & 
Information Services 
 
3. Accounting information:  On transfer memo note TLT Collaborative, send transfer 
memo to: Karen Stabb, Controller's Office, Lumbee Hall, UNC Pembroke, PO Box 1510, 
Pembroke, NC 28372-1510. 910/521-6535 karen.staab@uncp,edu  
 
4. Project Category or Categories: 
 
 TLT Professional Development – Smart Force training    
 Other Campuses receiving allocations in this category: FSU 
 
5. Project Description: 
 
These funds will be used to purchase an initial SmartForce license and  provide training 
for instructional technology staff.  The SmartForce  software will provide IT staff with 
access to resources on a wide  variety of topics.  It will also be available to all faculty and 
staff as well as on-campus students.  In addition, the software will be used  to supplement 
training and individual consultation provided by instructional technology staff. 
 
Any remaining funds will be to provide training directly to instructional  technology staff.  
This training will take the form of  workshops or classes taught away from campus.   
 
6. Collaboration with other UNC Campuses: 
 
Share with other campuses how we deployed the product and got faculty involved in the 
course title selection process, thus further encouraging the integration of technology in 
their instruction.   

 
Post reports on usage and statistics after each semester.   
 
In addition to the collaborative deliverables specified for these projects, UNCP will work 
with any other campus to identify common IT staff training needs and seek competitive 
pricing for that training. 
 
7. Deliverables in addition to those specified for all 2001 UNC TLT funding 
allocations: 


